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June 8, 2025 
 
Dear Esteemed Donors, 
 
Our school is reaching out to inform you of an urgent issue impacting our elementary building 
that requires immediate attention and support. Unfortunately, we are experiencing significant 
issues due to a leaking roof, which is compromising the integrity of the building and impacting 
the safety and comfort of both students and staff. 
 
Our school is working with CW Parsons Reno Inc. located in Stony Plain, AB to help with the 
building repairs. We aim to have the roof repairs underway by the beginning of July and 
completed before students arrive in September. Ensuring that our building remains a safe, 
healthy place is crucial for everyone within its walls during the school year. As a small, 
independent Christian school educating K-12 students, we operate with 30% less in structural 
funding, and where other schools are provided capital funding for buildings and maintenance, 
we receive no capital funding from the government. Nevertheless, we pride ourselves on 
offering parents greater choice and involvement in their children's education while maintaining 
high academic standards with limited public support. 
 
We understand the urgency involved in raising a significant amount of money in such a short 
period, yet we believe in the power of a united community to tackle any challenge. We are 
sincerely seeking your assistance with this urgent need. If skilled individuals are willing to 
volunteer their time, we would be grateful for their help. Every donation, no matter how small, 
makes a difference. All donations will receive a receipt that can be used for income tax 
purposes.  By addressing these repairs, we ensure our students continue their education in a 
secure environment, allowing us to focus on future opportunities for enhancement and 
development. 
 
Our targeted goal is to raise $50,000, and your support will play a crucial role in reaching this 
milestone. The breakdown of this goal is as follows: $37,800 for the roof repair and estimated 
$12,200 for water damage repairs (ie: drywall, ceiling tiles, insulation, paint, etc.). In order to 
start construction, we need to raise $19,000 by the beginning of July. We believe that with 
collective effort, this goal is achievable. Additionally, your prayers are warmly welcomed as we 
navigate this challenging time together. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions 
or require further details. Your partnership is instrumental to our community’s success, and we 
sincerely appreciate your consideration and timely assistance. Harvest Baptist Academy would 
like to recognize those donors who make a donation of $250 or more by adding their name to a 
plaque that will be hung on display within the school.  
 

 



 
 

Harvest Baptist Academy thrives through the incredible support of community members like you. 
Your interest in supporting our mission to provide a wholesome and enriching educational 
experience is deeply valued. Together, we are nurturing our students, not only academically and 
spiritually, but also ensuring they have the safe environment they deserve. If you are wanting to 
donate to our cause, please make a cheque payable to Harvest Baptist Academy or e-transfer 
to bookkeeper.hba@gmail.com. Please make sure you make a memo that it is a donation for 
the roof project.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact our Vice Principal at 
bbomersback@harvestbaptist.academy, or our Principal at naasgard@harvestbaptist.academy. 
Thank you once again for your unwavering support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Harvest Baptist Academy 


